
REPORT TO THE LIBRARY EXPLORATORY COMMITTEE 

submitted by the Implementation as a Town Building Subcommittee 

August 18, 2021 

 The Implementation Subcommittee has begun to review documents regarding the George 

H. Stowell donation.   No letter of intent or other form of gift instrument describing the Stowell 

library donation has been found.  Once all available documents have been compiled, they will be 

forwarded to Charitable Trusts for their review. 

 With regard to the legal steps for the implementation of the general store as a town 

building, the subcommittee will draft questions for town counsel based on the written terms of 

the proposed gift.  The subcommittee will seek direction from the Exploratory Committee about 

point of contact for Town Counsel.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Dillon Gallagher 

Heidi Jaarsma 


